
 

Gchi Miigwetch 
 

The summer day camp would like to thank everyone who donated, supplied 
baked goods and came out to the day camp bake sale that was held on 

August 15th. The event was a huge success as we were able to sell all of our 
baked goods. Your support helped raise money that went towards our August 

23rd end of summer day camp trip to Canada’s Wonderland, 
 

Your support and generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Summer Day Camp. 

 


